
  The school has won two Micro Scooters! 

So, if you would like the chance of winning one of these fantastic 
scooters you need to…….

Create a poster, A4 in size, which shows the importance of walking, 
cycling and scooting to school on our local environment. 

The entries will be judged by Mrs Young 

The best two will receive the prize of a Micro Scooter! 

Deadline for submissions: 19/04/24
    Please hand them in to your tutors or direct to Mrs Hume.

 
          Good luck everyone. 
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